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has slowly developed and extensive precautions are now
observed in the atomic industry and by enlightened
radiologists.

In spite of the fact that safeguards of this

kind have been in effect in my own country for some yeals

the health problems associated with radiation have
increasingly engaged the attention of officers of my owd

Department of National Health and Welfare and of a numbe’ |

of other government agencies since the development of ouf
atomie¢ energy programme. In addition to the protective
measures taken by the authorities at our Atomic Energy
project to ensure the health and safety of their own
workers, extensive precautions are required to safeguard
the health of persons working with radioactive isotopes
in research laboratories and industry. Medical uses of

radioactive isotopes are sub ject to review by physician%ﬂ

specially experienced in this field. We find it necessé
also, to provide assistance and advice on measures for
the safe storage, transportation, handling and waste
disposal of radiocactive materials of all kinds.

A broader problem is presented by the undoubtedh
fact that in recent years there has been a slight, thoué
appreciable, increase in radiation all over the world.
The health implications, for our own and succeeding

generations, of this inerease in radiation warrant thgimﬂ*

most sober and thorough consideration, Already signi
studies are being pursued in a number of countries, W
the result that a body of scientific literature in,thi;mt
field is rapidly developing. It must be acknowledged
some conflicting views have been expressed, but the oni$
oonsensus of the best scientific evidence available Seﬁﬂ
to be that no signific¢ant immediate or long-range harP
sffects of serious proportions will result from the
inereased radioactivity that has occurred.

Nevertheless, it would appear to me as a Layme?
shat there remain a number of unanswered questions,
Jarticularly in relation to POssible genetic effects
vhich underline the need for the-compilation and co- the
ordination of existing information by a body such 85 443
proposed technical committee and which call for conbi?
research by competent Scientists, With this in mind’pepar
the Canadian Government instructed officers of my OWD a
ment early this year to accept this whole question 85 4
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kind of work now being done ang the substance, ther
the
of what the Proposed committees would be conce’rne wi

W6 approached this problem by esteblishing’®
aational Committee, consisting of out}a'tandins expert?
from the variousg interested government agencies and t
&aazggianlun%vﬁrums. This Committee held its figgoul

€ last May and rec for
dovesvigution. eécommended three areas




